
Recruiting announcement for new, interdisciplinary PhD studies for academic year 

2018/2019 

  

The Scientific Council of Institute for Literary Research, Polish Academy of 

Sciences, 24th of May 2018 set up new PhD study : 

“Digital Humanities” PhD study of Institute for Literary Research, Polish Academy 

of Sciences and Polish-Japanese Academy of Information Technology . 

Recruiting demands: 

Graduate of humanistic or computer sciences 

Good knowledge of English language both written and spoken (at least B2 level, 

documented) 

Recruitment for study will be held from May to September 2018. 

First stage of recruitment will be held until the end of August 2018: scrutinizing of 

documents delivered: CV, covering letter, learning results and study application. 

Second stage of application - first half of September, including presentation on 

research project concerning problems of digital humanities and answering scrutiny 

commission questions . 

Exact date will be given in separate announcement. 

Required documents could be left at the Institute for Literary Research legal 

address: Nowy Świat 72, 00-330, Warszawa, 136 room between hours 9.00-16.00.  

Scientific Council resolution, conditions and recruitment mode, studies programme 

and effects of education can be found in attachments. 

 


